
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Ellen, Ruth, and Abby, 

On behalf of everyone here at Temple B’nai Abraham I want to extend my deepest gratitude and 

appreciation for your incredible dedication and years of service to our synagogue community. 

Your years of commitment and hard work have not gone unnoticed. Whether it was organizing 

Social Action events and Mitzvah of the Month drives, leading women’s programs, meticulously 

maintaining and beautifying our facilities and gardens, or working to ensure our children’s 

education, your efforts have truly made Temple B’nai Abraham a better place for all who belong 

here. 

It is volunteers like you who embody the spirit of giving and community that are the heart of our 

synagogue. Your selflessness and generosity have touched the lives of many and have helped 

foster a warm and welcoming environment that we are all proud to be a part of. Your legacy of 

service will continue to inspire us all. 

I am deeply grateful for the time and energy you have invested in Temple B’nai Abraham. This 

night is for you to receive all the kudos you so rightly deserve. 

May you always be blessed with joy, fulfillment, and peace. 

With heartfelt thanks and warm regards, 

 
 
 


